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Homework at St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

We are changing the way that homework is provided at St Joseph’s to reflect 

the current situation. 

From Friday 11th September class homework will be put on class dojo. 

A pink learning log book has been sent home with each child and this can be a 

place where homework can be recorded and then photographed. 

Completed homework should be posted on the portfolio or message section of 

class dojo in picture form by the following Wednesday, where it will be viewed 

by each class teacher and dojos given to pupils completing each part of the 

homework. 

Homework books/ Learning logs should not be returned into school each week. 

All homework will be posted on class dojo as there will be no paper copies sent 

home. 

We hope that the children will enjoy completing the variety of different 

homework activities. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Regards 

 Mrs Louise Beaumont Deputy Headteacher 
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